
FRONTIER CENTRAL ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT 
Richard L. Gray 

Director of HPER & Athletics 
(716) 926-1704 

 
 
Dear Frontier Fall Sports Parents:      9/1/21 

 
 

Please see the procedures we are requiring all spectators to observe when 
attending home games at Frontier.   

 

Frontier Spectator Procedure 
For Attending Home Indoor Sporting Events 

 
1. While attending Indoor sporting events Masks must be worn at all times.  We 

will be checking temperatures and will be having a sign in sheet as you enter. 
2. Spectators must sit in designated areas on the bleachers marked with an “x”.  

These areas are 6 feet apart.   Please maintain social distancing at all times. 
3. No Food or Drinks will be allowed at Indoor Sporting Events.   
4. Immediately after the game, the spectators will exit via the South End of the 

Gymnasium and exit through Door 14 of the High School (South Office).  
 

Frontier Spectator Procedure 
For Attending Home Outdoor Sporting Events 

1.  All spectators attending Outside Sporting Events may choose to wear a mask 
if you desire but are not required.  Please maintain social distancing at all 
times.   

  
As always thank for your continued support and if you have any immediate 

concerns please contact me at 926-1704.   
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Richard L. Gray 
Director of HPER & Athletics 
 
 
 
 
  
 


